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Superintendent’s School Board Report – March 10, 2025
“We are here to help our Students… Chart Their Course to Prepare For Their Futures,

Navigate Challenges With Grace, and Anchor Themselves In Our Community.”

CORRESPONDENCE
None at this time.

BOARD 
Aaron’s Work – Aaron is putting in place meetings with students, staff, Board and 
community on long-range planning. He is also…… determining staffing needs for next 
year, continuing work to fine tune our emergency responses after our latest tsunami 
warning, continuing work with staff on our District Readiness work, and beginning the 
process and tasks associated with going out for a General Obligation Bond in November 
of 2025.
District Goals/Strategic Plan/Vision for Readiness – Aaron will provide a Monthly 
update on district goals, the strategic plan and the district’s vision for readiness as 
progress is made.

*Input from Board on Aaron’s draft strategic plan?
Individual Board Member/Superintendent Meetings: Please set a time.
Math Metric for District Longitudinal Performance Growth Targets – Aaron 
and Shane will be working on this metric and hope to have something back to you 
for consideration at our April or May Board meeting.

STUDENTS/ACADEMICS
 Always working on this, but nothing to report this month.

STAFF
District PD Update – For March and April Friday PD Teachers will have a grading day, 
a TLC day, a conference trade day and another District PD session.

BUDGET
2025-26 Budget Planning - Aaron and Tara continue prep work for the budget and will 
be ready with all materials by our first Budget Committee meeting in April.

FACILITIES
Long Range Planning Committee Work – This process is still moving forward, but 
timelines have been slowed due to the Board’s selection of May 2026 for a potential Bond 
election. Monthly updates will continue.
COPS GRANT UPDATE– Waiting for bids to start work on school entries this summer.

DISTRICT EVENTS/HAPPENINGS
Mr. Miller will have a list of upcoming District events for you at the meeting.

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Next Board Meeting – April 21, 2025 – 6 p.m.


